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Press Release- Road Closure   
 

 

Due to a road repair at the intersection of Highway 90 and Huntington Street, Huntington 

Street will be closed to all traffic on Monday, April 14th, 2025, starting at 8:30AM until 

completion.  

 

Citizens traveling South on Huntington Street will be detoured onto West Verdine Street 

and citizens traveling North on Huntington Street will be detoured onto West Thomas 

Street.   

 

Please follow signage, use caution when driving in this area, and detour when necessary. 

 

 

 


